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BAKER'S
FRYING PAN

by JIM BAKER
I've been writing 

the Frying Pan for 
®hout a year and a 
half now, and if I 
fey be unmodest for 
e moment, it seems to 

fairly popular. 
dear Editor al- 

''eys gets very ner- 
'^ous when I hand in 

thing late, which 
e® so far been the 
tnle rather than the 
exception, and my 
tiends sometimes 
tell me they thought 
tt was good, or fun- 
ty or whatever. Well, 
itie. This column 
es never been meant 
° be anything but 
ttter nonsense, not 

be taken serious- 
y< but let me tell 

fellow students, tight now I'm having 
^°uble taking you 
®®tiously.
. I’robably we're all 
^^®t stupid; that 
uld explain every- 

^ tng. It must be 
tupidity that makes 
g^'^®uts go beserk 
igiday rights and, du- 

the movie in 
, shout obseni- 
®ud profanitiesit! ^ blue

the face as the 
ji is around them.

been told in all 
25^^°t®ness that our 
''ie night mo-

’tas a very 
t life expectancy Vj^Sht now, as I 
® this, there is 

Qj^ GA election going 
jjg’ Hie vote is ex- 

to be heavy 
V Mars Hill, per- 

many as 350 
That's 350

^at
fii

of 1500-- and
ig ® considered a 

Vote here. And 
^t the ballots— 

® offices are up

Off -
by Mark Grimes

the^^^°f^ay, Nov. 11, 
Senate made 

with the ac- 
bhe pro- ^UjiiQ bill to allow 

t' and senior men 
°®®n the prive- 

living off 
Vas This bill
the „^bst proposed inxiittegj^^^tng of 1974 by 
Stay ^n president, 

Yacobe, the 
the passed by
H but did
^he pb accaptance by
%cii --- —=
^gaijj Brought up

this year by
Pike in a re-

^ssed 5°™' was
the Senate ^so passed in

^budent Affairs

for election; for two 
of them, students are 
running unopposed. 
In the third hotly 
contested race, two 
people are running. 
There is also a Fresh
man Class election 
going on. They can 
elect six Senators, 
six are running; one 
secretary, one is 
running; one vice 
president, one is 
running; one presi
dent (big thrill!!) 
two are running.
Do you know who the 

Student Government 
Association officers 
are? Do you know 
who you are?

The SGA situation 
is reaching the cri
tical point. People 
are having to do four 
or five jobs just to 
make sure everything 
gets done.

Don't get me wrong 
this isn't more "Apa
thy sure is bad, get 
involved!" garbage.
I'm just appalled at 
what we allow our
selves to get lywith.
How many times have 

I heard people gri
ping about the Snack 
Bar being closed... 
did you know it's 
closed because there 
is no one available 
to run it? How many 
times have I heard 
people griping about 
the lack of decent 
entertainment some
weekends....did you
know that it's be
cause the activities 
committee can't make 
money when around 
twenty people show up 
for the dances, which 
is usually the case?

I was asked by se
veral people to write 
a Frying Pan on the

C ampus 
Openthe^ Student Affairs 

Council, (with pro
visions that it will 
not go into effect un
til fall 1975).
A crucial step was 

made toward giving 
MHC a policy for re
gular inter-dormitory 
visitation hours, too. 
The Senate first ac
knowledged that this 
policy is in line 
with the school's 
social goals which 
were decided upon 
last spring. The 
bill proposes that 
inter-dormitory visi
tation be allowed 
every Friday from 
7 p.m.-ll p.m., with 
the following guide
lines:

1) RA's will have

Maintenance Depart
ment . On example 
they cited was the 
unnecessary time and 
manpower they waste 
to pick up trash. 
Comeon, now, you lit
tle angels, who 
throws that trash on 
our lawns because 
they're to lazy to 
put it where it goes? 
All of us lazy, pro
fane slobs can go on 
just like we are. 
Why change? I mean, 
we can just sit a- 
round on our tails 
and talk about how 
bad everything is, 
because there are a 
few people around 
here who are putting 
jn a full time job to 
see that we loud
mouthed pigs get what 
we don't deserve. 
People like Ray Ben
nett, Niles Hipps, 
(3nd a few others, and 
Jean Barton. Do you 
people know Jean? If 
you've ever gone to a 
concert, you probably 
saw her taking up ti
ckets. You've proba
bly seen her working 
at movies, too, or if 
you're reading this 
there's a chance she 
typed it, so it could 
be printed. I don't 
even know what else 
she does, but the 
list doesn't stop 
here. These people 
are the ones who work 
for us, for no profit 
or recognition other 
than their own satis
faction. I sure wish 
I were one of them.

I don't expect too 
much to come of this; 
knowing us, I know 
better. But for once, 
people, think about 
it. And consider 
yourselves told off.

Housing
Dorms

to make unscheduled 
patrols of the rooms.

2) Dorm Hall Coun
cils must have pro
gram or activity plan
ned and the activity 
must be approved by 
Housing Office.

3) Rest room faci
lities must be pro
vided and doors of 
rooms where there are 
visitors must be left 
open.

4) All students who 
do not wish to parti
cipate in Open Dorms 
have freedom to ab
stain.

5) Persons respon
sible for infractions 
of these guidelines 
will automatically be 
denied this privi- 
ledge .

Savings...

continued from page one

—Ask the state co
ordinator for a copy 
of the Academic Common 
Market booklet (which 
lists the available 
programs and the par
ticipating states) and 
the requirements for 
certification of state 
residence.
—If a program you 

want is offered thr
ough the market and 
you are eligible for 
it,apply to the school 
for admission.
—Once accepted in a 

program,apply for cer
tification of state 
residence through your 
state coordinator.

If a student is un
able to locate his 
state coordinator, he 
should contact Dr. Wi
lliam Hoveden, South
ern Regional Education 
Board,130 Sixth Street
N.W.,Atlanta, Georgia, 
30313.

If you're already a 
graduate student, but 
have a different kind

of academic—financial 
need, namely, getting 
to and using an expen
sive, unusual facility 
at another campus for 
doctoral or research 
work, SREB may also 
have the answer to 
your problem.

The Small Grants 
Program, launched in 
September with a grant 
from the Alfred P. 
Sloan Foundation, pro
vides access to uncom
mon, usually very ex
pensive facilities, 
such as the hundreds 
listed in the Board 
publication. Catalog 
of Uncommon Facilities
in Southern Universi
ties .
Faculty members and 

doctoral students in 
the matural sciences 
are eligible for these 
grants, which cover 
expenses for short
term travel and opera
tional costs of facil
ities, ranging from a 
pulse laser to a geo
thermal measurements 
laboratory.
Inquiries about the 

Small Grants Program 
should be directed to 
Dr. William Hoveden, 
SREB, 130 Sixth Street 
N.W., Atlanta, Georgia 
30313.

m

SADIE HA VKINS
by Susan George

Girls, have you 
been mooning over 
that certain guy all 
semester wondering if 
you would ever get to 
date him? Guys, have 
you been admiring 
that cute little co
ed from a distance 
but never got the 
nerve up to ask her 
out? Well, now maybe 
you will get your 
chance to go out with 
her because on Novem
ber 23 the tables 
will be turned and 
the girls will be 
asking their favorite 
guys to the annual 
Sadie Hawkins Dance.
This once-a-year 

event, sponsored by 
Delta Phi Zeta soror
ity, is eagerly a- 
waited by many girls 
at Mars Hill as a 
chance to aks out the 
guy they have been 
wanting to date for 
so long. Once the 
couple gets to the 
dance, they will find 
a number of opportu
nities for romance 
awaiting them. There 
will be a Hitchin' 
Post for those who 
want to get "hitched" 
to their beaus (that 
is married for all 
you city slickers). 
After the ceremony 
the lucky couple will 
receive their wedding

rings and marriage 
license, and will 
have the chance to 
get their wedding 
picture taken toget
her before leaving on 
the honeymoon. For 
that special occasioi) 
there will be lovely 
corsages for sale,so 
girls, be sure and 
bring your spare 
change.
Of course, there 

will be some couples 
there that will be 
more interested in 
doing a little foot-- 
stompin'. For your 
dancing pleasure the 
music for the evening 
will be provided by 
Cootie Williams and 
the Aardvarks (who 
will be coming to 
Mars Hill straight 
from Dogpatch, USA). 
The dance will be 
held in McConnell 
Barn after the Car- 
son-Newman game from 
8-12. Admission will 
be 75« per person and 
$1.00 per couple. 
There will also be a 
$5.00 prize awarded 
to the best-dressed 
girl and $5.00 to the 
best-dressed guy, so 
be sure and wear your 
fancy best for the 
occasion.

Girls, don't wait 
until too late to ask 
your guy to the Sadie 
Hawkins dance - you 
could be missing out 
on the cnahce of your 
lifetime!


